i: 403.251, 7375 BAN:

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

All Departments

FROM: Joel Fischer, RN. Associate Health Director

cc: Chief and Council
Executive Directors
Human Resources
Finance
DATE: December 10, 2024
RE: 2024 HEALTH CENTRE CLOSRE FOR HOLIDAY SEASON

Please be aware that Tsuut’ina Health and Wellness Services will be closing for the Holiday Season.

The Health Centre will be closed from:
Monday December 23 — Friday January 3,

Health Centre will return to regular operating hours Monday January 6™, 2025.

Please note some Health Centre Programs will continue to operate during the Closure there hours are as
follows:

Tsuut’ina Pharmacy:
Will remain open from 09:00 — 04:00 during the closure except for Statutory Holidays.
Closed December 25", December 26™ and January 1%

Tsuut’ina Doctors Clinic:
Clinic will be closed except by appointment only on December 23" and January 2" and 3.
Clinic Hours will be 09:00 — 04:00

For any Medical Questions please contact 8-1-1 for 24 hour support, this number can provide support to
Clinic referrals into the city if Clients note they attend the Tsuut’ina Clinic.

For any emergencies please call 9-1-1.




